
 

MEMBERSHIP 

 

 

Greetings All 

 

I would like to congratulate Commander Gort on completing the commander 
training class in Indianapolis at the NEC and receiving his certificate.  

Illinois is currently in 11th place nationally at 35.754%. We have dropped 

from 7th place. Please continue to work membership aggressively. Get the 

cards to me or department as soon as possible. Let’s see if we can hit 

December’s target of 45% by mid November it would be fantastic if we can 

hold our 11th spot.  

We have received a few more certifications. If you have not sent that in 

PLEASE do it today.  

As always keep Family membership applications on you. The Legion and 

Auxiliary need your help to Grow. Supporting the Family is everyone’s 

Responsibility. 

 

Your Most Humble Servant 

 

Phil Stander 

Detachment Senior Vice 


